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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL SUPPORTING THE
REQUEST TO INCLUDE AN ITEM ENTITLED "CANDIDATE FORUM" ON THE
ORDER OF BUSINESS OF A MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
TO BE HELD BETWEEN APRIL 29 AND MAY 3, 2013
Permanent Mission of Colombia

to the 
Organization of American States

MPC/OEA No.: 536/2013
Washington, D.C., April 18, 2013

Excellency:

I have the honor of writing in reference to the coming elections of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) for the 2014-2017 term, which will be held in the framework of the forty-third regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States (OAS) in Antigua Guatemala from June 4 to 6 this year.

In that connection, I am pleased to inform you that the Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States supports the proposal put forward by the Honorable Permanent Missions of Peru and Brazil requesting the inclusion of the item “IACHR Candidate Forum” on the order of business of a meeting of the OAS Permanent Council in the week April 29 to May 3.

Furthermore, Excellency, I would like to express my delegation’s will to work with you and the other delegations that have presented candidates to the IACHR in defining the format of that forum, which will undoubtedly result in an open and constructive dialogue with the candidates.

I avail myself of this opportunity to convey, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Andrés González Díaz

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Arturo Vallarino Bartuano
Permanent Representative of Panama
Chair of the Permanent Council 
  of the Organization of American States
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